13TH
SEPTEMBER
2018



OFFICE CLOSURE

Please be advised that the office will
be closed on Friday, 21st September
due to the sanding of the floors.

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE
CONGREGATION

Session hereby gives notice
that the Annual Meeting of
the Congregation will be held
as part of the 9.30am service
on Sunday, 7th October 2018.




CONDOLENCES

OUR SINCERE
CONDOLENCES TO
DAVE OCGORMAN AND
FAMILY ON THE DEATH

OF TRACEY.
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" THE PANTRY G

PLEASE REMEMBER
THE PANTRY WHEN
YOU ARE GROCERY
SHOPEING:
 PIST TOOTIEATBA GS

« BOX OATS
A NRCULL ET R CHISISS
« SO AP
« SOYA MINCE
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Birthday

CONGRATULATIONS TO THOSE
CELEBRATING A BIRTHDAY
THIS WEEK 16TH TO 22ND SEPTEMBER 2018

16TH
MARY MCKENNA, JEANETTE SCHWEGMAN,
ALISTAIR DUNN

17TH

18TH
NATALIE MONK, BEN SCHMIDT

19TH
MARGARET MACKAY, TREVOR HULL, JUDITH
(JUDY) JACKSON, ERIC MACKEOWN, JANINE
CLARK-BUCHNER, ALETHEA HOMEWOOD,
CHARLOTTE SAMSON

20TH
BARBARA DODDRELL, INGRID TOLKSDORFF,
MARI NEL, ETIENNE STEENHUISEN,
MICHAEL WHITFIELD, MICHAEL BALFOUR

235
MAUREEN BROWN, STEWART CAIRNEY,
GEOFF EVANS, GORDON MACKAY,
ASHLEIGH MONAGHAN

22ND
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THUSANO (AFTERNOON ONLY - % .
11.00AM TO 1.00PM). AN\, >
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WE ARE DESPERATELY LOOKING e ¢

FOR A TEACHER WHO CAN WORK |

FROM A PATTERN AND CAN MAKE
SIMPLE OUTFITS.

PLEASE CONTACT BRENDA ON:
082 894 4476.

WE ARE ALSO IN DESPERATE NEED
FOR MATERIAL SUITABLE FOR
MAKING CLOTHES. IF YOU CAN

HEELPTPLEASE CAN YOU DROP THE
MATERIAL OFF AT THE CHURCH

BEFICE.,






WORLD
FOOD DAY

WORLD FOOD DAY CELEBRATION - 21 OCTOBER
World Food Day is celebrated throughout the world every year in October - The aim is
to increase awareness, understanding and informed, year round action, to alleviate
hunger.

The Pantry is a St Columba’s initiative to take food to those in need and we will focus
on World Food Day on Sunday 21 October (Communion Sunday) We especially appeal
to all members of the congregation to please bring Non-Perishable food items to the
church office during the week ahead of the services so that we can have a display in
the Church on 21 October. If you are unable to bring donations ahead of the services
you are of course welcome to bring them to the services on the Sunday. Please
support this as it is also one of the ways we can give thanks for the food that is so
readily available to us. - your participation would be greatly appreciated.







